Village of Iola Board of Trustees 180 South Main St. Iola, WI 54945 BUILDING INSPECTOR INTERVIEW WITH GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY

NOTE-Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Village of Iola Board of Trustees may be present at the Building Inspector Interview with General Engineering Company on October 9th, 2024 at 9:00 AM. Interview will be held at Village of Iola Clerk's Office, 180 South Main Street Iola, WI 54945. If a majority is present, this constitutes a meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Iola, as the applicable statute has been interpreted by the Wisconsin Supreme Court, although the Village of Iola Board of Trustees will not take any formal action at this meeting.

Submitted by Missy Fenn, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola Posted October 4th, 2024